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Wednesday 20th September 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We’re delighted to inform you that Cedars Park Primary School has been awarded a ‘good’ judgement 

by Ofsted in our latest inspection. 

 

We’re extremely happy that the hard work of our staff has been recognised, and I’m sure you’ll join me 

in congratulating everyone who works and volunteers at our school. 

 

I wanted to draw your attention to the following feedback we received: 

● Pupils enjoy attending our vibrant and welcoming school. 

● Pupils take pride in being able to take part in wider opportunities - whether enjoying positions of 

leadership such as house captains and peer mentors or taking part in trips and a variety of 

clubs. 

● The school’s motto, ‘No Limit to Learning’ inspires the children to try their very best in everything 

they do. 

● Pupils behave in a calm and orderly way and have positive relationships between them and 

staff, contributing to them feeling safe at school. 

 

I also wanted to personally thank everyone who completed Ofsted’s Parent View survey. This is such 

valuable feedback, and we will read every comment to continue to make the school the best that it can 

be. 

 

You will find the report attached and it will also soon be available on our school website as well as 

Ofsted’s. 

 

You will note that we have been given two areas for improvement. As a school, we recognise that there 

is always room for development. We will continue on our journey of school improvement in order to give 

our children the best opportunities and preparation for the next stages in their school careers and 

beyond. 

 

Thank you once again for all the support you continue to give the school. If you have any questions, 

please don’t hesitate to contact me via the school office. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Miss A Suhail 

Headteacher 

mailto:admin@cedarspark.suffolk.sch.uk

